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 Jonathan Moshi SUPC2015/3938/P 07/10/2015  19:12:20 Dear Camden

I am the long leaseholder in the residential flat above this premise.  

The flue application should be granted permission ASAP,  as the existing one that does not meet 

government guidelines as it does not clear roof and causes problems. It has not been granted planning 

permission.

The noise levels from the proposed  external A/C unit /2 freezer & fridge unit, should be no more on a 

combined basis than that generated by the single existing unit used by the previous Pizza Amante 

tenant.     

Best regards

5 Dorchester 

Gardens

NW11 6BP
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